
 January 7, 2022 

 Important: Updates to the screening tools 

 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 The Government of Ontario has recently updated the screening tools (children, 
 adolescents and adults) to better reflect the changing symptoms of COVID-19. 
 Please refer to the  following site for links  to the  most up-to-date screening tools for 
 your area. 

 Children, students and staff in schools and in child care facilities are required to 
 complete the screening tool daily prior to visiting a CEPEO location.  Parents of 
 students in systemic and hybrid separate classes including programs at Le Transit 
 are reminded that this is an important step. 

 Thank you for your cooperation and have a great weekend. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/

